
Public Review and Comment 

The public is invited to review and comment on Metroplan’s updated Federal Fiscal Year 2025 to 
2028 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) document. This will be reflected as an 
amendment to the 2025 Metropolitain Transportation Plan.  

Please submit your comments to comments@metroplan.org by August 14th, 2024 at 5:00 pm. 

Metroplan is the federally designated metropolitan planning organization for the Little Rock-
North Little Rock-Conway metropolitan area. It is charged with developing and maintaining a 
Long-Range Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP) for Central Arkansas cooperatively with the 
state, local transit operators, and member jurisdictions. The TIP functions as a four-year 
implementation program for transportation projects from the MTP. It identifies the year a 
project is expected to begin, and the project’s dedicated funding amount.  

Federal regulations require that, to receive funding from the US Department of Transportation, 
transportation projects implemented within the area must be consistent with plans and 
programs developed through a “3C” planning process: continuing, comprehensive, cooperative. 
Metroplan’s process is carried out in cooperation with the Arkansas DOT and Rock Region 
METRO, which also satisfies Rock Region METRO’s public input requirements from the Federal 
Transit Administration. 

Written comments should be submitted to the Public Engagement Planner, Metroplan, 501 W. 
Markham St., Suite B, Little Rock, AR 72201. All comments must be postmarked no later than 
Wednesday August 14th, 2024, 5:00 pm. Comments may also be e-mailed to 

comments@metroplan.org. Call Metroplan at 501-372-3300 for further information. Notice of 
Nondiscrimination is available upon request.  
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